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28th April 2017 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
YEAR 6 SATS 
 
As you are aware, your child will be taking the Statutory Assessment Tests (SATs) at the end of 
Key Stage 2. These tests are an opportunity for your child to show what they have learned in Maths 
and English during their time in Key Stage 2, and are marked externally. The English tests will 
involve a reading test and two writing tests which include a spelling, punctuation and grammar test 
and a separate spelling test. In Maths, the children take part in an arithmetic test and two written 
reasoning papers. 
 
This year the tests are taking place during the week beginning 8th May 2017. All tests take place 
during this week, children are not allowed to take them on any other day than the set day.  The 
timetable for this year’s tests is as follows: 
 
Monday 8th May 2017 
English reading test 
 
Tuesday 9th May 2017 
Paper 1- English grammar, punctuation and spelling test 
Paper 2- English spelling test 
 
Wednesday 10th May 2017 
Mathematics paper 1 arithmetic test and paper 2 reasoning test 
 
Thursday 11th May 2017 
Mathematics paper 3 reasoning test 
  
During SATs week, please ensure that your child attends school daily and arrives punctually. 
Children should have a good night’s sleep and breakfast at home if they prefer, although school 
will also be providing free breakfast for Year 6 pupils during SATs week from 8.00 am onwards 
(Monday to Thursday). Mornings should be as stress free as possible so that children come into 
school feeling positive and relaxed.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Atherton, Miss Armitage and Miss Broadbent 
Year 6 Teaching Team 
 


